0471-2721278 NCC Directorate (K&L)
State Wing
Thiruvananthapuram

No.1130/ IT-Cell/2021/NCC 05 Mar 2021

From

The Additional Director General NCC

To
The Group Commander
NCC Group Headquarters Kollam
Sir, 4
Sub: - SOC for Annual maintenance contracts of computers.
Ref: - 1. Your office letter No. 901/Q2(iv) dated 08 Feb 2021.
2. This office letter No.6474/IT-Cell/2017/NCC dated 05 Nov 2020.
1 With reference to the letters cited above, | am to inform you that ihstruction has been

issued to forward the AMC proposals from the units after compilation from the respective
Group Headquarters vide reference cited 2" above. The same has not been received to the
Directorate #l date.

)2’. Hence you are requested to forward the details at the earliest as the same needs to
be put up for the perusal of ADG NCC. Youfrequest vide ref cited 1%t above will be also
considered once the requisite details are received to the Directorate.

Yours faithfully,

(Anil Kumar K)
Administrative Officer
For ADG NCC

Copy to — All@roup Head Quarters& Units
For info and necessary action to forward the AMC proposal at the earliest to the
Directorate



